July 22, 2024

Kintsugi Global, Inc.
407 N Pacific Coast Highway, Suite 167
Redondo Beach, CA 90277

To Whom It May Concern:
| am writing to provide my strongest recommendation for Ishaan Singh.

Ishaan worked with Kintsugi Global, Inc. as Software Architecture Intern from May 28,
2024 to July 19, 2024. During this time, he consistently impressed us with his
exceptional system design skills, deep understanding of scalable architecture, and
ability to implement complex software solutions.

Ishaan made significant contributions to designing the overall application architecture
for our platform, including setting up development and production environments,
implementing CI/CD pipelines, and ensuring scalability and reliability. His work on the
universal web3 login system was particularly noteworthy, demonstrating his ability to
integrate cutting-edge technologies seamlessly.

Ishaan's performance was so exceptional that, pending funding, Kintsugi Global, Inc.
would be delighted to welcome him back as a full-time employee. This offer stands as a

testament to the high regard in which we hold Ishaan's abilities and potential.

| personally recommend Ishaan without hesitation. Any organization would be fortunate
to have him on their team.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at ron@kintsugi.global
or 310-818-6550.

Sincerely,

Ron Scovil
CEQO, Kintsugi Global, Inc.



